
 
 

   

 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 101 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/132/89  

  

 

31 August 2020 

 

 

 

Cancel to Local Notice to Mariners No. 097 of 2020 - Filming in the Grand Harbour 

and from Pembroke – Arcadia 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and the general 

public that due to further changes to the dates of the Filming in the Grand Harbour and 

from Pembroke – Arcadia, previous amendments are being cancelled. 

 

Therefore, Local Notice to Mariners No 097 of 2020 - re – Filming in the Grand Harbour 

and from Pembroke – Arcadia is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 


